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Topic and suggested by Update Status / Proposed action 

Raised in 2018/19 Municipal Year and carried forward 

Kidlington and Bicester Town 
Centre – Progress against master 
plans 
 
Former Councillor Neil Prestidge 
Councillor Lucinda Wing: 
Should a strategy to encourage 
High Street Retailers to town 
centres be in the Masterplan? 
 

 As previously reported, officers from Planning Policy 
have agreed to attend a future meeting of the 
Overview and Scrutiny Committee to discuss this 
subject.   

Attendance will be scheduled when appropriate. 

2019/20 Municipal Year 

Planning Policy for the District, 
including the Growth Deal. 
 
 
Raised by Councillors Ian 
Middleton, Mike Bishop, Chris 
Heath and Phil Chapman 
 
 

As previously reported, officers from Planning Policy 
have agreed to attend a future meeting of the 
Overview and Scrutiny Committee to discuss this 
subject. 

Attendance will be scheduled when appropriate. 

Digital Infrastructure/5G 
 
Raised by Councillors Tom Wallis, 
Bryn Williams and Former 
Councillor Sandra Rhodes 

Following the Digital Connectivity presentation at the 
July 2020 meeting, the Committee have requested 
that an update on the Strategy be provided to the 
October 2020 meeting and that it be linked to the 
Cherwell Industrial Strategy item that is currently on 
the work programme 
 
 

Officers will be contacted to arrange attendance as 
requested and the item will be linked to the 
Cherwell Industrial Strategy item 
 

Management companies 
managing new housing 
developments – is the use of 
management companies rather 

Details of information received from Jenny Barker – 
Bicester Delivery Manager, on Management 
Companies emailed to O & S Committee Members 
on 23 September.  

No information has yet been received from 
members who suggested this topic 
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than adoption by the Council on 
the rise, if so what is the cause of 
this? 
 
Raised by Councillor Lucinda Wing 
 

Sale of Fur on Cherwell Markets 
 
Councillor Lucinda Wing 

Cllr Wing had been approached by a member of the 
electorate regarding the sale of Fur as apposed to 
Faux Fur at Cherwell Markets and wanted to know if 
there were any restrictions on selling Fur on 
Cherwell Markets. Cllr Wing subsequently raised the 
matter at the July Council meeting as a question to 
the Leader 
 

The Assistant Director Environmental Services Ed 
Potter reported that there were restrictions on 
selling live animals but not fur.  These could be 
written into the current agreements when they were 
up for renewal. 

Coronavirus (Covid-19) Councillors requested an update regarding 
Emergency Planning review, what went well and 
what would be done differently; economic impact on 
the district – what and how is it being addressed 

Chief Executive Yvonne Rees will attend the 
September 2020 meeting of the Committee to 
provide a verbal update 

Constitutional Working Group 
 
Councillor Ian Middleton 

Cllr Middleton requested that a cross party 
Constitutional Working Group be set up, to discuss 
and scrutinise proposed changes to the Constitution 
before they are considered by full Council.  
 

Cllr Middleton requested to complete a topic 
scoping document to be considered once 
recruitment has been completed for a permanent 
Director of Law and Governance/Monitoring Officer 

 


